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My wife Noreen and I have been members of the GAC for over 30 years.  I am a pharmacist 
by profession and recently retired.  We regularly attend the monthly membership 
meetings.  I am currently on the membership committee and over the years have been 
involved with the door committee, the Irish festival, and Clan na Gael and have marched 
with other club members in the Greater Bridgeport St. Patrick’s Day Parade. 
In recent years, the club has been fortunate to have the guidance of very capable financial 
people to help the club move forward.  Tommy and Chris and their staffs have worked 
extremely hard this year to help guide the club through the COVID-19 pandemic.  If elected 
to the position of director I would like to help the club continue the progress made by the 
last several executive committees so that we can continue to achieve the GAC’s mission to 
promote the Irish community 


